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Looking Up with Humility 
“A proud man is always looking down on things and people; and, of course, as long as you are 
looking down, you cannot see something that is above you” (C.S. Lewis, Mere Christianity). 

 

This timeless truth beautifully underscores the power of humility, a central theme in the book of James—the 
latest Bible course we’ve recorded, which will be available to our students by mid-January 2025, Lord willing. James 
calls us to resist pride, seek God’s wisdom, and humbly submit to His will (James 4:6-10). As we reflect on 2024, this 
message resonates deeply when we consider the remarkable blessings God has poured out on Escuela Bíblica en 
Línea this year. 

Our YouTube channel achieved 1.8 million views and almost 1,000 new subscribers this year. On the School’s 
website, our Genesis course remains the most popular, with its first lesson surpassing 3,000 views and course 
notes downloaded nearly 1,000 times. Over 100 new videos, including Bible courses, topical lessons, and podcast 
episodes, were recorded. Globally, our reach continues to grow, with strong audiences in Argentina, Mexico, the 
Dominican Republic, and Venezuela. In Equatorial Guinea, the only Spanish-speaking country in Africa, people 
have expressed heartfelt gratitude for having access to Bible content in Spanish.  

Each of these achievements has been made possible by God, and by you—your prayers, encouragement, and 
generous financial support have helped us spread the Word of God to countless hearts. 

Looking ahead to 2025, we are filled with anticipation for what God will accomplish. We aim to expand our 
courses, improve our resources, and make a lasting impact on even more lives. We cannot do this alone. Your 
partnership is vital to this mission. Together, we can make 2025 a year of extraordinary impact for God’s glory. 

As this year draws to a close, we invite you to reflect on the eternal value of sharing God’s Word with the 
world. A year-end gift or ongoing monthly support empowers Escuela Bíblica en Línea to continue growing and 
reaching souls in 2025 and beyond. Every gift, no matter the size, is a step toward changing lives and glorifying God. 

Please visit spanishbibleschool.org to give online or learn more about this work of the Lord. You can also use 
the enclosed envelope to send your contribution by check. Together, let us “look up” with humility, fixing our eyes 
on Jesus, and making a lasting impact for His Kingdom. 

May God bless you and your family richly today, and always! 

To Him be the glory! 

https://spanishbibleschool.org/

